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Mr. Mejia provided the committee with updates on the issue. Standard 41: Solar Panels, 1 
Story Buildings and Standard 41 A: Solar Panels, 2 Story Buildings were both revised this year. 
The Third Mutual alteration fee schedule was also revised this year to incorporate the solar 
application processing fee to be $223.00. In November, the Third Board will be voting to 
require that the processing fee not exceed statutory limits that apply to cities. The committee 
suggested drafting new standards to address the installation of solar systems on patio covers 
and carports. 

11. Items for Future Agendas

a. Detailed Interior Inspections
b. Revision to Architectural Standard 8: Porch Lift/Elevators
c. Proposed Architectural Standard 41 B: Solar Panels, 3 Story Buildings
d. Proposed Architectural Standard 41 C: Solar Panels, Carports and Patio Covers
e. Proposed elimination of Standard 03-16-07: Low-Flow Toilet Statement of Compliance

12. Committee Member Comments

• Advisor Mills suggested removing the requirement to certify the existence of low-flow
toilets.

A motion was made to recommend that staff look into removing the requirement for low-flow 
toilets. Hearing no objection, the motion was approved by unanimous consent. 

13. Date of Next Meeting: Monday, December 11, 2023 at 1 :30 p.m.

14. Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 2:18 p.m. 
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